
IMPORTANT NOTICE  

REGARDING OCFA AND  FIRE 

PLAN CHECK  

SUBMITTALS 

ATTENTION SPRINKLER AND UNDERGROUND FIRE LINE 

CONTRACTORS: 
 

ALL NEW SPRINKLER SUPRESSION SYSTEMS  

USING NFPA 13R AND NFPA 13  

(MULTIFAMILY & COMMERCIAL) 

 

REQUIRE REVIEW BY THE SANTA ANA PLANNING DEPARTMENT FOR PLACEMENT 

AND SCREENING OF THE BACKFLOW PREVENTORS AND ANY OUTSIDE RISERS 

PRIOR TO SUBMITTAL OF THE PLANS TO THE ORANGE COUNTY FIRE AUTHORITY. 

 

NOTE: SINGLE FAMILY HOMES USING NFPA 13D CAN BE SUBMITTED DIRECTLY TO 

THE OCFA. 


